NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District of Neillsville, Clark
County, that the budget hearing will be held in the Multi Media Room, 504 East 5th St.,
Neillsville, WI on the 23" day of October, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. The budget for the next school
year is estimated to be $16,669,914.00. Detailed copies of the budget are on file at the High
School Office, 401 Center Street, Neillsville, WI.

Dated this 4th day of October, 2023
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Deanna Heiman,




